
uMKc 
Office of the Chancellor 

April20, 2015 

Mr. Tobin Rockley 
Rockley Family Foundation Inc. 
P.O. Box 260818 
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Dear Mr. Rockley: 

On behalf of the University of Missouri-Kansas City, we appreciate 
the gift in kind from the Rockley Family Foundation. 

We always welcome quality materials that add to our Conservatory's 
ability to provide an optimal learning environment for our students. 
We appreciate the Foundation's generosity. 

Again, thank you for your advocacy and support to the Conservatory 
of Music and Dance and the university . 
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Chane~ Q President, UMKC Foundation 

c: Dean Peter Witte, UMKC Conservatory of Music and Dance 
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